
Correction to “Mechanisms of agonist-induced
down-regulation of the human k-opioid receptor:
internalization is required for down-regulation”

In the above article [Li G-J, Benovic JL and Liu-Chen L-Y (2000) Mol Pharmacol 58(4):795–
801], the financial support footnote was incorrect. It should have read:

This work was supported by National Institutes of Health Grants DA04745 and DA11263 (to
L.-Y.L.-C.) and GM44944 and GM47417 (to J.L.B.) J.L.B. is an Established Investigator of the
American Heart Association.

The authors regret any confusion or inconvenience caused by this error.
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